







101th ANNIVERSARY of the ALLENTOWN BAND

Dear Friends of Waldheim,

We are excited about the upcoming **Allentown Band Concert** on Tuesday, August 9, 2016 at 7:00PM!

This year the band will be performing favorite tunes from Disney movies! You won't want to miss this special night! A free will offering will be taken.

Last year we received generous donations from many of you. Without your donations, the concert would not happen. We need your help again this year. Please **make your donation payable to Waldheim Park Civic Association** with a notation for "band concert". Please print legibly. All band concert donations should be directed to **Lenore Scanlin, 41 Waldheim Park, Allentown, PA 18103 no later than July 18th.**

Thank you for your continued interest in Waldheim Park. We look forward to seeing you at the concert. It will be a wonderful evening, so bring your friends!

Diane Ungerer, Band Concert Chair

2016 WALDHEIM PARK BAND CONCERT PATRON (please print) Name ______ Donation Amount _____ Address _____ Phone _____ Email ____ In honor of: (if applicable)

Please return by July 18, 2016 to Lenore Scanlin, 41 Waldheim Park, Allentown PA 18103.